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Things are good here in the Y watershed. It's hard to say what's been going on of late on the Middle Yough
below Ramcatt as we've been focusing our efforts closer to the dam. The fishing up high has been solid but
tough. Small flies, light tippets, and good drifts are what you'll need to bring if you hope to hook more than a
few. The fish have been on midges in the mornings which has made for some challenging--but
rewarding--fishing. Fish below early and go to the top when the fish do. Streamers have been getting fish
before the morning mist burns off and olives in 16-20 have been showing up on cloudy days right around 11:00
and producing some nice rises when they do.

Evening fishing has been spotty of late. You'll find some fish eating spinners, cabhills, and the odd caddis, but
the bugs haven't been especially heavy before dark so the magic hour rises have been on the light side.

Lower River bass fishing was on hold with some of the storms we've had recently, but it's good if the water is, so
go to it.

Have fun out there,
LHGS

www.laurelhighlandsguideservices.com

Attach file:

@ bow.jpg (28.33 kB)


http://www.laurelhighlandsguideservices.com




